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Hello: 

I oppose SB  348.  It's nothing but a waste of time and money, no law will stop, or 

keep a weapon out of someone's hands. They will always find a way, all these laws 

do is punish the law-abiding gun owners, who have and most likely will never commit 

any crime. Banning magazines, or guns that are in common use is nothing but an 

attack on our constitutional rights and takes away our safety, by severely limiting our 

ability to defend ourselves, and others.  

"In District of Columbia v. Heller (2008), the U.S. Supreme Court held that the 

Second Amendment protects “arms ‘in common use at the time for lawful purposes 

like self-defense” and arms that are “typically possessed by law-abiding citizens for 

lawful purposes.” Such arms are “chosen by American society,” not the government" 

 

Thank you. 


